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REQUEST TO ESTABLISH DOCKET

(PLEASE TYPE)

Date__ May 19, 1999 Docket No. ?q D(’SII-TC)

1. Division Name/Staff Name__ Communications/Isler

2. OPR__ Communications/Isler

3. OCR__Legal Services

4. Suggested Docket Title Request for Cancellation of PATS Certificate No. 5844 by Ronald A. DeSantis,

Effective 12/31/98

5. Suggested Docket Mailing List (attach separate sheet if necessary)
A. Provide NAMES ONLY for regulated companies or ACRONYMS ONLY regulated industries,
as shown in Rule 25-22.104, F.A.C.
B. Provide COMPLETE name and address for all others. (Match representatives to clients.)

1. Parties and their representatives (if any)

Ronald A. DeSantis

2. Interested Persons and their representatives (if any)

6. Check one:
XX_ Documentation is attached.

Documentation will be provided with recommendation.
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Public Service Commission

Capital Circle Office Ctr. 27?/“:'
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard e g )
Tallahassee, F1. 32399-0850 DEFOSIT DATE %

D12i= APR 0 & 159)

RE: TG323

ATTN: Paula
Dear Paula,

Please discontinue my Public Service Commission license effective Dec. 31, 1998.
I never received it first of all. Unfortunately, the company that involved
me with the payphone industry: "Encore Communications", really scammed me, for
lack of a better term! I incurred a major financial loss without any support
from them whatsoever. Also, the business never got off the ground.

Therefore, 1 am not currently involved with the industry. Maybe things will
change in the future?

As mentioned earlier, I never received my physical license, but I will
pay for 1998 (check enclosed for $50.00). Incidentally, I did move and possibly
correspondence was possibly crossed. Anyway, my current adress is: 2311 E. 9th ave.

Tampa F1l. 33605.
for any future correspondence.

I was just made aware of the fee due for 1998, therefore I responded immediate-

ly. I apologize for the tardimess.

Thank you once again for discontinuing my license as of Dec.31, 1998.
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Sincerely

S ld e

A. De Santis



